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I, Brian Murray who resides in Lebanon Oregon expresses my support for HB 3155.  

This approved bill would bring clarity to the use of Class I, II, and IV all terrain 

vehicles on non interstate highways.  This is especially important to my friends in 

central and eastern Oregon who use these vehicles for work purposes and are often 

in need of using highways as a means to getting to the next field.  Of course as the 

bill states, the all terrain vehicle would be registered and all traffic laws obeyed.  

Thank you for your attention to HB 3155.  ~Brian Murray(Lebanon, OR)  


